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January 24th, 2024 
 
CHELAN COUNTY NATURAL RESOURCE DEPARTMENT 
COIC IMPROVEMENT PROJECT – DELIVERY PIPELINES 
 
ADDENDUM NO. 4 
 
To the Contractors, Subcontractors, Planholders and Suppliers: 
 
The following items contain additions, deletions, or modifications to the Plans and/or Specifications.  
This Addendum forms as a part of the Contract Documents. The final Project Manual has been updated to 
reflect the changes included in all addenda issued to date. All updated contract Documents can be found 
at https://www.co.chelan.wa.us/natural-resources/pages/current-opportunities.  
 
Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid Proposal Declaration within the Bid 
Package.  
 
A. BID SUBMITTAL PACKAGE 

 
A.1. INVITATION TO BID 

 
The Engineer has reviewed their Opinion of Probable Construction Cost based on the information issued 
through prior addendums and clarifications provided in response to bidder questions. The language in the 
3rd paragraph in the Invitation to Bid as been revised as follows: 
 

All on-site work shall occur between the dates of April 1st, 2024, and May 15th, 2025. 
Installation of the delivery pipelines shall be substantially complete and operational on or before 
April 30th, 2025. Submittals and procurement of materials and equipment may begin as soon as a 
Notice to Proceed is issued. The estimated range of probable cost is $2,900,000-$3,600,000 
excluding WSST. 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 4  
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